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Comments: I would rather the funds was appropriated for upgrading and maintaining the existing infrastructure.

The roller-coaster would only be operational in warm weather ( who would want to ride in <40 and/or with snow?),

and seems redundant with the existing chair-lift. Which is in dire need of improvements. I have not seen any

evidence that the coaster would provide enough additional funds to foster it's own maintenance costs.

 

I believe the lift would be low impact once built since it could be low-elevation among the trees and remote

enough to not be a noise pollutant, but I don't see a demand for this attraction. Especially in the mountain, maybe

fund some roller-coasters at Cliff's amusement park instead.


